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Hello. I am a mother to six children, three of whom have attended a CCSD school, here in the 
valley. I myself even attended CCSD from grades 5 through 12. 
My 4th child would've been entering CCSD for Kindergarten last year (August 2020 - May 
2021) and we chose to home school instead for several reasons. 
Today I am writing in regards to one of those reasons. That being the absolute insanity of 
mandating the Covid 19 vaccine! We saw this coming for sure. Not only are we against masks 
because, hello, breathing clean air is super important to good health! Mandating any vaccine 
for that matter to attend any school is unconstitutional, the need for an "exemption" is horrific 
too, considering it is a medical decision for an individual to make for themselves or those in 
their care, considering it comes with risks, including death. We should just be able to say, 
"NO!" It is a full sentence, after all. 

Not only is this America, where we have a God given CONSTITUTIONAL RIGHT TO 
CHOOSE! But these are our CHILDREN! We get to choose, as their parents what is best for 
them. Not a board of committee members, not the government, not our neighbors, not even 
our families. WE get to, as their parents! 

I am disgusted and appalled at the audacity anyone would have feeling they could have any 
contribution to what is injected into a child that isn't theirs in regards to someone else's health? 
How is it my children's responsibility to take care of someone else's health? 

To say I strongly oppose the mandatory use of the Covid 19 vaccine on Nevada students, is 
putting it lightly! Please add my opposition to record. 

Please note: 
The students in Nevada deserve to maintain their constitutionally guaranteed right to say, 
"No!" to drugs for any reason. It is a violation Nuremberg Code to enforce anyone to 
participate in a medical experiment (and with non-FDA approved drugs, these vaccines 
qualify as experimental and are in trial until January 2023.) It is a violation of the 1st 
amendment to require anyone to violate his or her religious beliefs in order to participate in 
society and especially at  publicly-funded schools. 

Thank you for your time. 


